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Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Hladky Ncc Complaint
1 message

Patrick Hladky <patrickhladky@yahoo.com> Fri, Nov 17, 2023 at 10:23 AM
To: Hunter Ridley - DNR <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>, Chris Zadel <chrisz@ncconstructors.com>

Hey Hunter, 

I appreciate all the help you've provided. Per your suggestion September 15th email to reach out to
the pit owner Chris Zadel and talk through the situation, as a result I have decided to revoke my
complaint to the DNR. We are working through the situation. Please let me know if there's anything
else I need to fill out to withdraw my complaint. 

Thanks again! 

Patrick Hladky 
7203008852


